
  
For questions or clarification please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

December 14, 2020         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2020-0297 – Ontario Power Generation Inc. - 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application 

Consultation Participation and Request for Cost Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
(VECC) 

 
This letter is in response to the Board’s letter of December 9, 2020 in respect to the Pre-
Application consultation of the upcoming Ontario Power Generation payments application.  
VECC will be participating in the Board's Stakeholder Conference on December 17, 2020.  In our 
letter of December 10 notifying the Board of that we neglected to include our request for cost 
eligibility for this consultation.  We do so now and apologize for any inconvenience this 
oversight may have caused.  
 
VECC is a well know intervenor in matters before the Board.  We have been approved as an 
intervenor in OPG’s prior payments applications including the most recent application EB-2018-
0243.  Our interests are to help ensure that Ontario low-income ratepayers of electricity service 
are provided the most reliable service at the lowest cost possible.    

 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultant for VECC/PIAC 

 
 
 
 

mailto:markgarner@rogers.com

		2020-12-14T13:55:33-0500
	Mark C Garner




